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Thursday,	21	January	2021			

Dear	Parents		

Parents’	Evening:	Monday	the	25th	and	Tuesday,	the	26th	of	January	

We	 are	 due	 our	 spring	 term	 parents	 evening	 next	 Monday	 and	 Tuesday	 and	 we	 look	
forward	to	meeting	you	via	Zoom.	We	appreciate	that	it	is	going	to	be	quite	different	with	
a	lot	of	the	work	having	been	carried	out	remotely.	

The	Zoom	link	for	each	class	will	be	shared	soon	if	it	has	not	been	already.	Just	like	last	
time,	 please	 join	 a	 few	minutes	 before	 your	 appointment	 time	where	 you	will	 join	 the	
waiting	room.	The	teacher	will	admit	you	at	the	right	time.	It	would	be	really	helpful	if:	

• When	you	 join	 the	waiting	room	change	your	displayed	name	with	your	child's	
name.	

• You	as	parents	are	the	only	ones	 in	 the	meeting.	A	 line	of	 family	members	on	a	
couch	is	not	the	idea.	If	the	teacher	thinks	it	would	be	useful	for	the	child	to	join	
for	part	of	the	meeting,	they	will	request	that.		

• You'll	 be	 conscious	of	 the	 time	 so	 the	key	points	 can	be	discussed	and	all	 runs	
smoothly.		

The	 timely	 report	will	be	 sent	out	over	 the	next	 few	days.	Again,	please	appreciate	 the	
content	 in	 some	boxes	will	 be	 limited,	 including	 the	 attendance	which	 is	 currently	 not	
appropriate.		

Thank	you	very	much	for	your	understanding.	

Mr	Kite	

Principal
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